
2014 Report from 

North Jackson Street

Sonny Brasfield, Executive Director

www.alabamacounties.org



Report

of the 

2015 Task 

Force

www.alabamacounties.org



www.alabamacounties.org



www.alabamacounties.org

Short-Term Goals

The Association should:

Emphasize the use of web and technology-

based solutions to deliver many of the services 

now provided by more traditional means
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Short-Term Goals

The Association should:

Emphasize improvement and expansion of the 

services it provides to assist counties with the 

purchase of goods and services
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Short-Term Goals

The Association should:

Enhance its position as a voice for county 

government in Alabama through the most 

consistent use of efforts to establish public 

awareness of ACCA



www.alabamacounties.org

Short-Term Goals

The Association should:

Improve the delivery of training programs and 

activities to county officials
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Short-Term Goals

The Association should:

Re-evaluate its relationship with sponsoring and 

endorsing companies to maximize the positive 

impact on county government
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Short-Term Goals

The Association should:

Place a renewed emphasis on enhancing 

Association-wide participation in legislative 

relations and activities
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Short-Term Goals

The Association should:

Assist the county commissions to raise the 

public's awareness of the important role 

counties play on the local level
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Short-Term Goals

The Association should:

Explore the available opportunities for "in-

sourcing" of activities
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Short-Term Goals

The Association should:

Enhance member involvement in the 

governance activities of the Association
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Long-Term Goals

The Board of Directors should give priority to the 

following long-term projects that will enhance the role 

of the Association and further assist counties:

Development of a training and resource manual 

for counties to utilize in making appointments to 

boards and commissions
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Long-Term Goals

The Board of Directors should give priority to the 

following long-term projects that will enhance the role 

of the Association and further assist counties:

Establishment of a more formal training 

program for county attorneys, to include 

obtaining CLE credit for courses with the 

Alabama Bar Association
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Long-Term Goals

The Board of Directors should give priority to the 

following long-term projects that will enhance the role 

of the Association and further assist counties:

Expansion of the Association’s role in NACo

activities and in more actively serving in an 

advocacy role for Alabama counties on the 

national level.
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What is the next step?

How do we chart a path for the Association’s 

continued growth and improvement?

What is your advice?


